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The length of time a patient would have waited (in weeks) if they were 
referred by the GP to outpatient gastroenterology and if they were 

referred by the GP to colorectal surgery for the three referral types of 
USC (urgent suspected cancer), urgent, and routine outpatient 

appointments, if the GP referred a patient into Aneurin Bevan University 
Health Board if the GP referral was received on the following dates: 

22nd August 2014, 4th June 2015 and 30th July 2015. 
 

The Health Board is unable provide the data as we cannot accurately identify 
waiting times for surgery for 2014 and 2015 due to the complex and diverse 

nature of clinical pathways and any potential adjustments for the very specific 
conditions and pathways. 

 


